
 
 

 

 

March 2022 
 

Parish Council 
The Parish Council Office is, unfortunately, still continuing to restrict ANY visitors to the office. You 
can still email or telephone staff Monday-Friday 9.30am-12.30pm. If any resident requires a meeting, 
we will try our best to accommodate you. 
 

Dog Fouling 
Dog mess is probably the most unacceptable and offensive type of litter on our streets. It is not only 
deeply unpleasant, but it can also be dangerous.  In 2021 the Parish Council introduced a 
smartphone app and website which allows residents to report the spot where dog mess has been left 
as well as identifying the location of bins for disposal of doggy deposits. Further information and the 
link can be found by visiting: www.natural-apptitude.co.uk/project/pooper-snooper/ 
 

Also if you see a dog owner allowing their dog to foul in a public area you can report this to Cornwall 
Council: https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/environment/animal-welfare-and-enforcement/report-
dog-owner/ 
 

Keep Britain Tidy 
Were you aware that the seventh annual Great British Spring Clean takes place between the 25th 
March and 10th April 2022.  If residents were interested in tidying an area in St Dennis, now that the 
evenings are getting lighter, then the Parish Council is happy to loan out its litter equipment - so 
contact the office to sort out collection and keep our community clean. 
 

Queens Platinum Jubilee, June 2022 
A community-led Working Party are organising celebration events for the Queens Platinum Jubilee.  
Volunteers are still welcome to help.  Plans for this prestigious event are: 

• Thursday 2nd June – Candlelight procession up to the Church car park for the lighting of the 
Beacon at 9.45pm 

• Friday 3rd June – Street/Tea Party in the Working Men’s Car Park 

• Saturday 4th June – Fete and youth games in the playing field. 
 

Neighbourhood Development Plan 
The Neighbourhood Development Plan (NDP) questionnaire will be dropped into your letterbox at 
the beginning of March 2022.  Remember, this is your chance to have your say and help influence the 
future of St Dennis.  Questions will cover topics such as housing, transport, employment etc.  There 
will be freepost envelope to post the questionnaire back or you can complete the questions online if 
you would prefer.  
 

Finally, don’t forget residents that complete and return their questionnaire will be entered into a 
prize draw of £50 which is on offer to four lucky residents. 
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Information Boards 
The Parish Information Boards located around the Village are currently being updated.  The new and 
revised Boards will be available very soon. 
 
Speeding Traffic 
The Parish Council regularly receives complaints about speeding traffic.  So, the Council, in 
partnership with Cornwall Council, will be monitoring residential areas around the village very soon. 
 
Cemetery 
We are continuing to update our records for all owners of plots within the Cemetery.  If you are not 
sure if our contact records are correct, then please get in touch with the Parish Council office.  
 
Also please note that at the end of March 2022 the waiver of fees for transfers ends. 

 
Quotes 
“No matter how long the winter, spring is sure to follow.” 
“If you want something you never had, you have to do something you’ve never done”. 

https://www.keepinspiring.me/winter-quotes/

